
AGM Invitation 
The Annual General Meeting of Citizens Advice Reading 

will be held on Thursday 19 October 2017 in the 

Waterhouse Chamber of Reading Town Hall. 

Registration starts at 5.30pm with tea and coffee and a 

chance to meet staff and volunteers before the start of 

the meeting at 6pm. 

Following the brief formal business of the AGM, we will 

present any long service awards and reprise the work 

of Citizens Advice Reading during 2016/17. Then there 

will be two or three presentations on what contributes 

to delivering a quality service. 

Please RSVP to 

admin@readingcab.org.uk 

or ring 0118 950 8331 by  

13 October 2017. 


